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Across

1. One busted by a 
polygraph

5. Used one's teeth

8. Change with the times

13. James who sang "At 
Last"

14. Big name in potato 
chips

16. Frivolous event

17. Awestruck

18. Likely to say 
something offensive

19. Fingernail filer 
material

20. Brain-teaser part 1

22. Brain-teaser part 2

24. Boxer Mike with 
cameos in "The 
Hangover" movies

25. Sticky substances

26. Fashion entrepreneur 
Marc

30. "Polly want a 
cracker" birds

32. Somewhat boring

33. Noted French 
cathedral town

36. ___ and groan

37. Valuable mine 
extraction

39. Vacation

41. Vacation

42. Straighten out, as hair

43. Uno + dos

44. Extras in "Star Wars" 
bar scene, e.g.

45. First word in many an 
email

46. Monroe of 
Hollywood

49. Big name in 
Canadian petrol stations

50. Touch on

51. Swear words said 
holding a Bible

55. Brain-teaser part 3

57. Brain-teaser part 4

58. Fill with joy

61. Lightbulb in comic 
books

63. Hotel room amenity

64. Succeed

65. Barbecue and 
inflatable pool spot

66. ___ Romeo (Italian 
auto)

67. Eccentric

68. Golf bag item

69. "Back in the ___" 
("The Beatles" opener)

Down

1. Path of ___ resistance

2. Computer expert in the 
office

3. Itsy-bitsy particles

4. Stringy wet floor 
cleaner

5. Problem focusing?

6. John in Scotland

7. Tropical hurricane

8. Versatile cards in 
blackjack

9. Purple-haired star of 
Broadway's "The Royal 
Tour"

10. Orangutan or chimp

11. Pricing word

12. Urging from a parent 
to a picky eater

15. Skedaddle

21. Charm

23. J.P. Morgan's 
company

25. Seven-time 
Wimbledon winner Steffi

27. Russell who won 
Best Actor in 2000

28. Gold standard

29. Follows orders

31. Overreacting to a 
joke in a text, initially

33. Chopin composition

34. Acting homework

35. Cheap alternatives to 
gyms

38. Sentence of 
recognition

40. Chunnel train

41. Speck of dirt

43. "You said it, brutha"

47. Spanish month 
between marzo and mayo

48. Capital of the 
Bahamas

52. Shades of blue

53. ___ and puffs

54. Besmirch, as one's 
name

56. "Take this!"

57. Horse's hair

58. Id's counterpart in the 
psyche

59. Punk rock icon Reed

60. Toward the rear of 
the boat

62. Animal that is fleeced


